
Letter for Bearcat Family 
 
 
Dear Capital City Bearcat Family,  
 
Since 2006, the Capital City Bearcats have been providing families with a quality, fun and safe 
place to play. For nearly 13 years, we have strived to make a significant impact in the lives of 
young boys and girls, and have worked together with our coaches and volunteers to build 
character, create leaders and develop champions. 
 
As the Summer of 2019 approaches, we are taking a step back to evaluate how the organization 
will continue to provide youth sports programming in the future. It is important to our 
Founders and Executive Board that we not just provide youth sports, but we do so with 
excellence. While we will miss you this season, we have decided not to offer Fall football and 
cheer for 2019. During this time, we will spend time restructuring the organization and defining 
a path for the future. We will resume our youth sports programming January 2020 and 
encourage you to check our website and social media for updates. 
 
All of our current and past athletes hold a special place in our hearts! We have watched them 
grow, get stronger, smarter and become amazing athletes on and off the field. We want you to 
keep up the good work and encourage you to find a place to play or cheer this 2019 season. 
Please contact us at CCBearcatsports@gmail.com for recommendations on organizations to 
participate with.  
 
It is important that you know Capital City Bearcats is not going anywhere or shutting down. We 
are committed to excellence and need to step back and redefine how we achieve that 
excellence for each of you and many more Bearcats to come. Thank you for your understanding 
and support. If you have any questions, please contact us at CCBearcatsports@gmail.com. We 
are happy to answer any questions you have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Capital City Bearcats Executive Board 

mailto:CCBearcatsports@gmail.com
mailto:CCBearcatsports@gmail.com
mailto:CCBearcatsports@gmail.com
mailto:CCBearcatsports@gmail.com

